
Wisconsin Department of Safety and Professional Services  
Division of Industry Services  
1400 East Washington Avenue 
PO Box 2658  
Madison WI  53701-2658  

Cross Connection Control Assembly Removal Notice 

You can search on the Internet for information that the Industry Services Division has concerning cross connection control 
devices: http://apps.commerce.wi.gov/SB_ServiceAgent/SB_RegObjMain.jsp 

DATE:__________________________ PROJECT NAME:__________________________ 

     ADDRESS:_______________________________ 
REGULATED OBJECT # ____________            

   CITY/ZIP_________________________________ 

MANUFACTURER: ______________ SIZE: ________SERIAL NO.: _______________ 

RP LOCATION:_______________________________________________________________ 

nswer the 
following questions and return this form to the address above:  Attention Chris Severson. 

1. Is the reduced backflow assembly still on the water line? 
 YES ______________  NO ________________ 

 
 If reduced backflow assembly is on the water line, it must be tested even  
 If the water has been turned off. 

2. If reduced backflow assembly has been taken off the water line, where is the valve now? 
 
IN STORAGE _______________ DESTROYED _______________ 

3. Has the water line been capped? 
 
YES ______________  NO ________________ 

4. If reduced backflow assembly is off the water line, what is protecting the down stream water 
line? 
 
________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________ 

______________________________________ ___________________________________ 
Print Name      Signature and Title 

Personal information you provide may be used for secondary purposes [Privacy Law, s. 15.04 (1)(m)]. 
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